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April 11, 2001

Ms. Karen DeGannes

MHA Environmental Consulting, Inc.
Four West Fourth Avenue, Suite 303
San Mateo, CA 94402-1619

Dear Ms. DeGannes:

MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION (MARCH 12, 2001)
DECOMMISSIONING AND SALE OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA GAS COMPANY’S

MONTEBELLO GAS STORAGE FACILITY
CITY OF MONTEBELLO

We have reviewed the above-mentioned document. The proposed project is
generally located northwest of Montebello Boufevard at Lincoln Avenue in the

City of Montebello.

The proposed project involves recovering and selling cushion gas, decommissioning
fts Montebeilo Gas Storage Facility, and selling all facility assets, including the

property under California Public Utilities Code 851.

We do not believe the proposed project will have a significant impact on County
roadways or intersections. No further information is required.

We recommend the State of California Department of Transportation and City of
Monterey Park review this document for significant mpacts/mmgations within

their jurisdictions.



1211 M H A INC.

Ms. Karen DeGannes
April 11,2001
Page 2

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Keith Hoey of our Traffic and nghtmg
Division, Traffic Studies Section, at (626) 300-4867.

Very truly yours,

JAMES A. NOYES
Director of Public Works
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[/J OHN T. WALKER
Assistant Deputy Director
Traffic and Lighting Division
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